
CDC Travel Health Notice - Zika Virus 
 
The U.S. Centers for Disease Control (CDC) has resources and reporting statistics  

available here: Zika virus. The CDC recommends that pregnant women avoid travel to the 
following affected areas. 
 

Flexibility for Impacted Travelers 
 

For pregnant women and their traveling companions traveling to/from the affected areas, 
please contact us to discuss options if you'd like to change your travel plans. 
 

http://www.cdc.gov/zika/
https://wwwnc.cdc.gov/travel/page/zika-travel-information

